POST GRADUATE INSTITUTE OF DENTAL SCIENCES, ROHTAK

OFFICE ORDER

As approved by the competent authority, the interview for the Short Term Clinical
Assistantship has been postponed due to Gazetted Holiday on 31.07.2025. Now the interview for
the said Programme is re-scheduled on 01.08.2025 and the period of Short Term Clinical

Assistantship Programme is also re-scheduled as from 02.08.2025 1o 01.02.2026.
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A copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and further
necessary action:-

1. Prof. & In-charge. Telemedicine, UHS, Rohtak with the request to direct the concerned
official to upload the schedule on University Website.

2 Dr. Neha Sikka. Assoc. Prof.. Deptt. of Dental Material with the request to upload the
schedule on PGIDS Website.
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